
M E M O R A N D U M 

TO:        Webster Retirement Board 

FROM: William T. Keefe, Executive Director 

RE:         Approval of Funding Schedule 

DATE:    November 25, 2024 

This Commission is hereby furnishing you with approval of the revised funding schedule you 
recently adopted (copy enclosed).  The schedule assumes payments are made on August 1 of 
each fiscal year.  The schedule is effective in FY25 (since the amount under the prior schedule 
was maintained in FY25) and is acceptable under Chapter 32. 

The revised schedule reflects a reduction in the investment return assumption from 7.1% to 7.0% 
and an adjustment to the fully generational mortality assumption. 

If you have any questions, please contact PERAC's Actuary, John Boorack, at 
(617) 666-4446, extension 935. 
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